
 
 
  July 15, 2009         

 
 

Legacy Merkur Phase Out 
 

 
Graco introduced a new line of Merkur pumps and spray packages in October 2008.  
The new Merkur product line has been very successful in the marketplace.  As a result, 
the Legacy Merkur will be obsolete on August 15th, 2009 or upon current inventory sell 
out.  Please see the attached list of Legacy Merkur pumps, spray packages, air motors 
and lowers which will be obsolete. 
 
For your convenience, also attached is a cross reference of the Legacy Merkur spray 
packages with the new Merkur spray packages.  All Legacy Merkur replacement parts 
and accessories will remain active.   
 
For information on Merkur Spray Packages and Pumps, (brochure form #340004) 
please contact your Graco Account Manager, or visit www.graco.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Wendy Hartley 
Product Manager 


